
Invitation Letter to Congress

Dear colleagues,

In this period when we are deeply affected and saddened by the earthquake that has struck
our
country, we are determined to continue with scientific activities. With this purpose, we are
delighted to invite you to the 9th National Hernia Congress, which we will organize in the
magnificent setting of Cappadocia, a natural wonder, from November 16th to 19th, 2023.
The main theme of this year&#39;s congress will be &quot;Challenging Hernias; Finding the
Safest and
Most Successful Technique Together.&quot; In this congress, while remembering our
traditions, we
will continue to advance hernia surgery in our country towards a better future, in line with the
advancements in surgical techniques and technology.
At our congress, we are making every effort to prepare a program consisting of
presentations
by speakers who are experienced in their fields, both nationally and internationally, in the
light of current literature, which will contribute to our surgical knowledge and technique. We
will also prioritize visual presentations, video sessions, and interactive discussions.
Furthermore, with its exquisite nature and historical charm, Cappadocia will create a
pleasant
atmosphere for us to catch up with each other and establish new friendships.
With love and respect,

Prof. Dr. Atıl ÇAKMAK Assoc. Prof. Dr. Akın Fırat KOCAAY
Congress President Congress Secretary


